


WANT TO MAKE A POSITIVE DIFFERENCE TO THE EDUCATION OF YOUR CHILD AND OTHER CHILDREN IN YOUR COMMUNITY? BECOME A PARENT GOVERNOR; RECRUITING NOW DEADLINE:  TUESDAY 30TH APRIL 2019
Who should apply?
Those with a commitment to supporting and developing Crowle Primary Academy for the benefit of our students.
What skills and experience are required?
Our strong Governing Body is a team made up of individuals with a diverse range of skills, knowledge and experience. No one governor possesses all the necessary skills!
Governors will ideally have some generic skills and local knowledge (see below). You may also have specialist knowledge in a particular field
Lots of development, training and support is provided appropriate to your needs.
Generic skills, knowledge and experience; experience of governance, strategic planning, selfevaluation, data analysis, chairing, leadership, communications, ability to influence, and handling complaints, grievances and appeals
Local knowledge; of the school, local community, parent’s perspective, and local and regional economy and business.
Specialist knowledge; facilities management, human resource management, education, teaching and training, procurement, work placements and career planning, and safeguarding.
How many vacancies are available?
We have 1 Parent Governor vacancy and two co-opted vacancies
[bookmark: _GoBack]What is the role of a Governor?
The Governing Board has 3 core functions:
· setting the strategic direction
· holding the headteacher to account for the educational performance of the school
· ensuring financial health, probity and value for money.
Governors and senior leaders use a robust framework to set the strategic direction for their school including improvement priorities, and then monitor progress against the strategic vision.
How do I access further information?
Contact us at admin@crowleprimaryacademy.co.uk or telephone the Academy on 01724 710312 and a member of the Governing Board will ring you back.
How do I apply?
Please complete the attached application form and drop it into the school or forward to admin@crowleprimaryacademy.co.uk no later than Tuesday 30th April 2019.
SCHOOL GOVERNORS MAKE A DIFFERENCE FOR CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE IN YOUR COMMUNITY!
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